
From: Cheryl Lewandowski  
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 10:04 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: RE: Yonge Zone City Files: D01-20001, D02-20006, D03-93005 

 
Good morning  

Can this be added to my submission as an example of what the east Humber River looks like in the summer? 

Cheryl  

 

 
 

Cheryl 

 


